
TIP FROM THE 

CITY OF ROCKDALE 

WATER DEPARTMENT 

Hi, Folks! 
I’m Mr. Waterdrop! 

Here to remind you that  

water conservation between  

November 1 and February 1 

will help lower your sewer rate  

for the next year’s average. 

Don’t forget to check for leaky  

plumbing during this period, too! 


